
Dear Parents and Carers,  

How has your week been?  

I do hope you have enjoyed the peace and quiet because                                                   
Woodlands isnõt quiet anymore! 

We canõt put into words how pleased we are that your children are back in school.  Learning 
rooms are full and playgrounds are busy with laughter and fun.  Your children have returned 
with their Woodlandõs smiles, enthusiasm and they have so much to say...  Their delight in the 
world around them has brought the cheer back to Woodlands.  

Although, it hasnõt all been plain sailing this week, as we anticipated, some children have 
found it a bit of a struggle.  Being with a lot of people, after being with only a few people, for 
such a long period of time is bound to be a bit of a shock; sharing, playing, listening to each 
other and understanding another personõs point of view are all skills that need practice.  Plus, 
having to adjust to school routines is also difficult for some children.   We were ready for this 
and we are working with all our children to help them settle back into school, we know that it 
wonõt happen overnight but we are absolutely positive we shall enable our children to get 
there.  

As parents you have helped the week go so much more smoothly, by ensuring your children 
are back in school uniform.  This helps the children have the right mind set for school and it 
affects the way they  behave and interact with each other.  Thank you for your last minute 
online shopping to get your children ready, it was worth it.  I know school shoes are more 
problematic when online shopping but hopefully shoe shops will be open over the Easter                       
holiday so we can all be ready for the Summer term.  

Children do need to be in their PE house colour t-shirts on their PE days because house colours 
are used within the PE lessons.  These coloured t-shirts are available to order from the office.  

We have finished the week with our World Book Day celebrations and lots of fun as you can 
see over the page. 

It has been an exhausting week and I think our children have really felt it, there was one 
young man sitting on the bench during playtime who was just nodding offé Five full and                             
successful days in school means everyone deserves a rest this weekend.     

Sunday is a day for mothers everywhere to put their feet up.   

I hope you do get spoilt and enjoy Mothering Sunday.  

Mrs Newton 

Friday 12th March 2021 



Who are the masked readers?  

The atmosphere in school today has been                       
absolutely lovely.  Children have dived into the 
world of books and reading in every year group.  
Our theme this year is Fairy Tales, Traditional  
Tales and Aesopõs Fables.  Children were so proud 
to be in their party clothes and character                    
costumes; with lots of twirling by many princesses 
and even a very special visitor in Y5 ð Sir Tom! 

The masked reader task caused great hilarity, 
when children tried to guess who the member of staff was 
that was reading a poem with a funny mask and a very 
strange voice. There have also been tea parties, cakes,                
pancakes and croissants.  A troll was on the loose in      
Nursery but children were brave enough to cross the bridge 
and Y5 explored the original versions of the famous fairy 
tales which are surprisingly grim and gory. They seemed to 
enjoy that!  

It is great that lots of our children kept reading during     
Lockdown, as we can see the progress made by a number 
of children.  Ronnie in Y3 bowled me over with his fantastic 
reading this morning! 

World Book Day was a great way to end our first week back in school, thank you 
to Miss Gregory for her organisation and inspiration.  


